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August	–	September	2015	

Dear Friends in Christ, 
Greetings from Sicily!!  Our hearts are overjoyed to report to you once again to share with 
you the events that the Lord has blessed these 2 months. 
 
August is always exciting for us as we are on the waterfront evangelizing every Saturday 
and Sunday night following the evening service giving our Bibles, books, booklets, tracts 
and sharing the Gospel with many Italians that stopped by the Display Table.  Since we 
started 5 years ago with the display table this year has been one of our best years. People 
have been more receptive and asking more questions.  I really believe in my heart that 
Italians are beginning to see that what we have is real.  Two pictures we took on a Saturday 
night as Massimo, the man that ran into the Van back a few months came by the table. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
September 8th was a very special date for the Chiesa Biblica Battista.  We celebrated the 
5th anniversary of the Church.  We were honored to have Pastor Jeffery Miller, his wife, 
Debbie, and daughter, Emily, from the Agnew Road Baptist Church in Greenville, SC to 
help us celebrate this special occasion. Pastor Miller had called and said that they were 
coming to Italy and would it be possible to visit with us a few days.  I told him it was 
perfect timing because we were celebrating the Anniversary of the Church.  He preached 
on Sunday morning, and I interpreted and our Italians were thrilled they came to share 
this time with us.  I preached on Sunday night and challenged our Church family to 
continue being faithful and serve the Lord with gladness, witnessing daily to family and 
friends.  After the services we had a time of fellowship and food. The Millers were with us 4 
days and they were truly a BLESSING TO OUR CHURCH FAMILY.  The Lord could not 
have sent them at a better time than this and we thank the members of Agnew Road 
Baptist Church for their faithful support and prayers for the ministry here in Italy. 
 

	 	
	

	 	



A few pictures of the fellowship from the Anniversary. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Prayer Request: 

1. Continue to pray for Brother Vito as he recovers from the heart surgery. 
2. Brother Nuccio is suffering with numbness in his legs causing him to fall. 
3. Brother Apollo will be having surgery sometime late November. 

 
ANSWER TO PRAYER:   
After 2 years of being unemployed Brother Ignazio has a JOB. 
 
Until our next Update may the Lord richly bless each of you. 
 
In Christ, 
Brother Randall & Sister Linda    
 

	

	

	

	

							

	



 


